
PPDSC SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS APPLICATION 

 

Prescott Peace Dances & Sufi Circle is pleased to announce that our scholarship 

fund has been expanded to include residents of the Four Corners states (Arizona, 

New Mexico, Colorado & Utah) who have financial need.  Based upon the availability 

of allocated funds, monies will be distributed principally to help defray the cost of 

attending events related to Sufism, the Dances of Universal Peace or the general 

enlightenment of one's being.  Preference will be given to those requests for $200 

or less, and all decisions regarding financial support will be made by the PPDSC 

Board.  Unless urgency dictates otherwise, requests will be considered at the next 

monthly Board meeting after receiving the request.  It is expected that after 

attending an event, the scholarship recipient will write up reflections of the 

experience — whether their goals were met, how they were touched by the 

experience — and submit to the Prescott Circle.  They are also invited, if so moved, 

to share any part of their experience in a community setting such as a Dance 

gathering.   

 

Please complete the application form below and (1) notify BOTH Nur Allah Michelle 

Shiloh (michelle.shiloh@icloud.com) AND Yaqin Lance Sandleben 

(yaqinlance@gmail.com) via email of your intent to solicit funds. (2) Submit the 

application itself either by email to both of the above, or by snail mail to Michelle 

Shiloh, 1232 Linwood Ave., Prescott, AZ 86305. 

 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

EMAIL 

 

AMOUNT REQUESTED 

 

EVENT YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND (include dates and total cost of the 

event) 

 

REASONS FOR THIS PARTICULAR EVENT (Please share with us why you wish to 

attend this event in particular.) 

 

 

Limit:  One Request Per Year 


